Adelaide Walters Apartments
603 Airport Road

Chapel Hill, NC 27514

May 18, 2004

Mayor and Town Council
Town Of Chapel Hill

306 N. Columbia Street
Chapel Hill, NC 27514

I am writing to you on behalf of the Board of Directors of the Adelaide Walters Apartinents focated at
603 Airport Road. Adelaide Walters Apartments is a Section 8 HUD housing facility for low income
older adults and the Board of Directors oversees its management.

The purpose of this letter is voice the Board’s concern with the proposed name change of Airport Road.
Because of the complexity of communication which HUD oversight of the property entails and because
the residents depend upon social security and other government income support, an address change would
have a profound impact on the residents and management.

The Board of Directors is enthusiastic in its support of naming a prominent landmark in honor of Dr.
King but would encourage the Mayor and Council to consider an alternative to a name change of Airport
Road. :

Sincerely, _
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- Jean E. Kincade, President
Board of Directors



